
I have lived and worked at ??? Sussex Street since 1987, and I overlook Cockle Bay.The developments around 
Cockle Bay until the recent large structure adjacent to the Exhibition Centre (which is grossly oversized and out 
of place) have been in reasonable proportions to the site. By contrast, the nearby larger King St Wharf north end 
and Barangaroo tall buildings are over-bulky for the sites. To enclose Cockle Bay with large waterside buildings 
of the Barangaroo variety would choke Cockle Bay and place too many tall buildings at the water's edge. These 
tall buildings at the City periphery are stopping views in and out of the City. 


